
Dear Readers:  
One of our wonderful Porter Street parents has created a couple of really useful forms for 
monitoring screen time for her children.  I wish that I had had these when my girls were young! 
She has given me permission to share them with our Porter Street community.  Here they are! 
 

 
 



 
 
 
If you wish to meet with me or if you have concerns about your child and would like to access 
my services, please email me at hchang@sd43.bc.ca. 
 
The Counselling Corner is intended to offer some helpful ideas, encouragement, and insight on a 
variety of topics to support your child’s social and emotional learning. 
   
Harriette Chang 
School Counsellor 
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